
 

 

October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Gymnastics – Year 3 children 

 

From Wednesday 6th November to 18th December, Newcastle PE & School Sport Service will be coming 
into school to host a gymnastics club for Year 3 children.  

The club will be held weekly on a Wednesday, 8 – 8.40am. Children can wear their PE kits and do not 
need to change for the school day. They will be directed straight to their cloakrooms and classrooms 
after the club. 

If you would like your child to participate, please click on the link and complete online form. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/eM2ttGbp62  

 

You will be notified by text if your child is allocated a place.   

The deadline to complete the online form is Monday 21st October. 

There is no charge for this club. 

Kind regards. 

 

Mr Nettleship 
PE Coordinator  

https://forms.office.com/e/eM2ttGbp62

